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  Congratulations to the Spring  

           2013 Graduates !!! 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

CLASS OF 2013! 
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Congratulations to all of our Fall 2012 

Deanôs list students and Class of 2013 

graduates!!!   The School of Professional 

Studies Family is indeed proud of your 

accomplishments. We take pride in your 

success and wish you all of lifeôs besté

because WE ARE FAMILY!! 

 

To our Baccalaureate Deanôs List Stu-

dentséCongratulations on this mementos 

occasion.  You have achieved a grade point 

average (GPA) of 3.5 or better and have no 

Dôs, Fôs or Iôs.  Truly an achievement 

worth high praise and commendation.  We 

salute youébecause WE ARE FAMILY!! 

To our Eagle Award ScholarséYou have 

achieved the highest cumulative grade 

point average in your majoréachieving 

cum laude, magna cum laude or summa 

cum laude status in the academy.  You are 

truly soaring with the EagleséWe Salute 

youé because WE ARE FAMILY!! 

To our Baccalaureate Degree Candidatesé

You have scaled the mountain and con-

quered it! The world is yours for the tak-

ingé.go forth and do moreébe moreé

and achieve more.  There is nothing you 

cannot do.  We salute youébecause WE 

ARE FAMILY!! 

To our Master Degree Graduate Candi-

dateséYou represent the fortitude, strength 

and perseverance to which we all aspire.  

You had to maintain a minimum of a B 

average just to stay in the program, which 

means that everyone of you has at least a 

3.0 !!!...  You are to be commended...and we 

salute youé because WE ARE FAMILY!! 

To all of our graduatesé. Thank you for 

choosing Coppin State University as your 

university.  It has been an honor and a pleas-

ure to serve you.  Congratulations on your 

persistence, drive, enthusiasm and profession-

alism.  You have shown strength in adversity, 

grace under fire, tenacity, determination and 

the ófire-in-the-bellyô that it takes to complete 

a task. Be forever proud of the degree you 

have earned at your óAlma Materô and remem-

ber to look back, come back and give 

back.  Those still to graduate are watching you 

ï emulating you  - and appreciating 

you.   And, the administrators, faculty and 

staff will be forever here to assist you and 

connect you as you pursue your professional 

life journeysé.because WE ARE FAMILY!! 

To all of the SPS Faculty and StafféThank 

you for your commitment to all CSU students 

in general and to our SPS student family in 

particular.  Your tireless efforts in helping our 

students achieve success as well as your ever 

present advocacy on their behalves are deeply 

appreciated and respected.  You have provid-

ed suggestions, helped steer the ship, and par-

ticipated as professional family members 

throughout the year.  You are revered for your 

expertise, cherished for your allegiance to 

students, school and university and we are 

forever grateful for your presence in the Cop 

 

 

 

 

pin community in general 

and the SPS Family in particu-

lar...because WE ARE FAMILY!! 

 

And, to all of the significant others of the 

Class of 2013éThank you for your ever 

present support of your Coppin Gradu-

ate.  We salute you for the sacrifices you 

made to make their dreams come true.  

Your are truly to be appreciated. And, as 

a part of the extended SPS Familyé.we 

salute youé because WE ARE  

FAMILY!! 
 

Congratulations to Everyone!! 
 

Beverly J. OõBryant 
Dean 

School of Professional Studies 
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 From the Deanôs Deské... 

School of Professional Studies ðDistinguished  
Eagle Awardees  

Kristina Chapple 
Applied Psychology 

 

Tyronica Johnson  
Criminal Justice 

 

Shayla Redfearn  
Interdisciplinary Studies 

 

Tasha Allen  
Rehabilitation Services 

Shakia Love 
Dual Major 

Political Science, and  

Social Science 
 

Cheyenne Carter  
 Social Work 

 

David Pitts  
Sociology  
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Seated: L to R: Dean Beverly J. O'Bryant, President Mortimer Neufville, Thailand's Deputy Chief of Missions Saroj Thanasunti, Event Coordina-

tor Dr. Ahmed Y. Zohny of the Department of Applied Social and Political Science, Press and Cultural Affairs First Secretary  of the Royal Thai 

Embassy in Washington DC Dr. Suchada Maktara. Standing L to R: Dr. James Stewart, APRC Chair; Mr. Al Essien, VP Institutional Advance-

ment; Corey Millington SPS Ambassador, Prof. Marcellus Boles, CRJU Chair, Dr. Theresa Harris, Interim Associate Dean,  

Dr. Douglas Reardon, Director of Intentional Programs, and IDST Coordinator Prof. Velma Muhammad. 
 

The second successful event of the Ambassadorôs Forum organized by Dr. Ahmed Y. Zohny of the Department of Applied Social & Politi-

cal Science and sponsored by the School of Professional Studies, Study Abroad Program took place on April 29/2013. Deputy Chief of 

Mission Saroj Thanasunti, and Dr. Suchada Maktara the Press and Cultural Affairs First Secretary of the Royal Thai Embassy in Washing-

ton DC lectured Coppin State University Political Science classes on Thailand/United States diplomatic relations of 180 Years.  The cultur-

al, political, social and economic life of Thailand people was presented to students followed by a  Q & A session. Both diplomats expressed 

their admiration for the quality of questions asked by Coppin Students .Afterwards, Dean Beverly OôBryant led the receptionôs events in 

honor of the two diplomats and the beginning of negotiations to build educational and cultural ties between the School of Professional 

Studies, and similar Schools at Thailand Universities.  

 

Ambassador of Thailand Visits Coppin State University 


